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Hunter, Donielie 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Sent: Thursday, March 04, 2010 1:27 PM 
To: Doclceting 
Subject: FirstEnergy Rate Case 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 3/4/2010 

Re: Michael Conley 
1411 HenningDr 
Lyndhurst, OH 44124 

Docketing Case No,: 10-0176-EL-ATA 

Notes: Every month when I open my electric bill, I get disgusted. This has been 
going on since PUCO allowed First Energy to "moderate" increase in July (274%). 
I was under the impression that PUCO's job was to prevent price gouging and 
monopolistic practices by utilities. Apparently this is not the case. Allowing 
an increase of such magnitude all while this area is plagued with unemployment, 
falling incomes and overall economic failure. Since July, delivery charges have 
been around 10% more than the actual cost of my electricity. How is this fair? 
Please have someone respond...! can't wait to hear the justification. Thanks, 
Mike Conley 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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This is to certify that the images appearing are an 
accurate and complete reproduction of a case file 
document delivered in the regulkr course of business 
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